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Homecoming Week Comes to an End. 
Article by Maddie Giarratano; Photo Credit: Charles Swenson of Georgetown Times      

Last Friday, October 28th, the annual pep rally with the crowning of the Homecoming King, a parade, and the homecoming football  

game with the crowning of the Homecoming Queen, concluded this year’s Homecoming Week. To start off the pep rally and hype up 

the students, a group of students from each grade level gathered in a circle for the hula hoop contest. This was a new contest this 

year where each group had to go through the hula hoop while holding hands. The juniors were the first to take the title of hula hoop 

winner. Mrs. Humowitz then announced the winners of the other contests that occurred during the week and these are the results: 
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2016 Homecoming  
King and Queen 

 

Jawan Bryant  
& 

Jabraya Brown 

Dress up Days  

First Place: Seniors 

Second Place: Juniors  

Penny Wars  

First Place: Seniors ($75.26)  

Second Place: Juniors ($-19.51) 

Third Place: Sophomores ($-19.52) 

Fourth Place: Freshmen ($-46.17)  

Pop Top Collection Contest 

First Place: Seniors  

Door Decorations Contest 

First Place: Seniors  

Second Place: Sophomores 

Third place: Juniors 

Fourth place: Freshmen 

Chalk Walk Art Contest 

First Place: tie between Kaciyah Rook  

     and Emma Stever/Gabby Schneider 

Second place: Jade Malone and  

     Emily Graham  

Third place: Kaitlyn Harrison and   

     Maddie Giarratano 

Powder Puff Championship Game 

Seniors Vs. Juniors 

Seniors Win: 18-0 

Hula Hoop Contest (New) 

First Place: Juniors 

Pep Rally Dance Off  

First Place: Seniors 

Second Place: Sophomores 

Spirit Stick 

First Place: Seniors 
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Homecoming Parade  
Article by Maddie Giarratano; pictures courtesy of Yearbook, T.A.D.A., Facebook, and  

Charles Swenson-Georgetown Times 

At 4:30pm, the annual homecoming parade took place on Kings River 

Road between All Saints Church and Waccamaw High. Freshmen, sopho-

mores, juniors, and seniors all made floats appropriately fitting their class 

theme. Clubs, organizations, and other schools from the Waccamaw neck 

also participated. The judges voted on the best class float and community 

float. The juniors won the best class float for “Up” and T.A.D.A. won the 

best community float for “Mickey Mouse Clubhouse.”  
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